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Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are writing to inform you that 
Head Start For Kent County 

maintains a policy of not celebrating 
specific holidays in the classroom to 
ensure inclusivity and respect for all 

students' diverse cultural 
backgrounds and religious beliefs. 
This means that there will be no 

holiday-themed parties, 
decorations, or activities during 

school hours. While we encourage 
families to share their holiday 

traditions at home, we will focus on 
teaching age-appropriate concepts 
related to cultural celebrations in a 

general sense, highlighting the 
importance of community and 

shared experiences. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding this 

policy, please do not hesitate to 
contact your child's teacher or the 

school administration. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

Dec 19th 
Family Engagement Event

Winter Concert
5-7pm

Winter Break Begins 
Monday Dec 23rd 

Children return to school 
Monday Jan 6th 

Calendar of EventsSite Happenings

Springhill Head Start
(616)791-9894

Week of 
December 16, 2024 

Our agency partnered with United Way 

for this year’s “Stuff the Sled” 

campaign. This campaign raised enough 

funds to purchase a gift for all children 

enrolled in Head Start for Kent County. 

These gift bags contain a hat, gloves, a 

book, a toy, and a game for the whole 

family to enjoy! 

We are so grateful for this partnership!

Reminders

NEWS YOU CAN USE

These materials were developed under a grant awarded by the Michigan 
Department of Lifelong Education, Advancement, and Potential.” 



Help Your Child Succeed in Preschool and Kindergarten

Build the Habit of Good Attendance

DID YOU KNOW...

Missing 10% of school (1 or 2 days every few weeks) can make 

it harder to develop good attendance habits.

WHAT YOU CAN DO

  If your child seems anxious about preschool or kindergarten, 

talk to the program director, teacher, your doctor or other 

parents for advice. 

Visit Attendance Works at www.attendanceworks.org for free 

downloadable resources and tools!

Car and Truck Safety

• Choose a car seat that is right for your child’s age, height 

and weight.

• Choose a seat that fits in your car or truck and use it all the 

time.

• Ask your Head Start staff where you can go in your 

community to learn how to install your child’s car seat safely.

• Be sure that children younger than 13 only sit in the back 

seat.

•  Never leave your child in a car without an adult.

• Teach children that vehicles are never safe places to play. 

Even if the windows are open, young  children can become 

dangerously overheated within the first 10 minutes.






